
  

UNIONVILLE MONTESSORI PRIVATE SCHOOLS 

4486 16th Avenue, Unionville, ON L3R 0M1 

 
 

Via Email 

rhutcheson@markham.ca 

Mr. Regan Hutcheson   

Manager, Heritage Planning and Heritage Districts Development 

101 Town Centre Boulevard  

Markham, Ontario     

 

March 10, 2020 

 

Re: Demolition of Rear Portion of 9286 Kennedy Road 

 

Dear Mr. Hutchinson, 

 

This letter is to inform that, as requested, UMS is moving forward with the demolition of the rear portion of the 

Heritage building and will make the rear exposed made good to be water tight and secure. We have already begun 

the prep work to carry out the demolition and the demolition is expected completed before the end of this year 

(December 30, 2020). 

 

If you have any questions and concerns please contact me at 905.474.9888. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rosemin Remtulla 

Director of Unionville Montessori School. 
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